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From: c2x1951@aol.com
Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 2:43 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Sandoval County Commission, 

My name is Ralph Bowlin and I live in Placitas.  I am very concerned that the Stoddard Ordinance is lacking in 
appropriate safety measures and community involvement and must be tabled until the NM Tech study results 
are available in May, 2018.  I would also like to see a task force established to ensure our county's public is 
well-represented.  This issue is far too big and potentially damaging to ourCounty to push it through without 
proper research and information.  Please don't rush it.   

Please do the right thing for all of our citizens. 

Ralph Bowlin 


